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Jane Tucker

From: jayne Marginson [jimarginson1@yahoo.co.uk]
Sent: 17 August 2012 10:15

To: planning

Subject: Re 3/2012/0639

FAOQ Claire Booth,

Re Windy Hills Farm, Chipping, 3/2012/0639

I see that there were amended plans on 10/8/12. Are we being consulted again regarding the
amendment?

The only observation on the original plans was that it is stated that access can be gained from
both the east and the west. Cutrently the west track is unsuitable for most vehicles but we
understand the applicant plans to make improvements to it to make it usable.

Thanks

Jayne Marginson

Clerk
Bowland with Leagram Parish Council




